
 

 

 

A COMMUNITY PROJECT OF TCF CHARITIES 

“Sponsor a Critter To Prevent a Litter” 

 

SANBO (Spay and Neuter Beach Outreach) and TCF Charities, a 501c3 non-profit organization, are partnering   to 

provide FREE spay and neuter services to qualified residents on the Bolivar Peninsula.   

Your contribution will help to spay or neuter at risk or underserved animals on the peninsula and help prevent 

overPUPulation. 

Make check out to: TCF Charities & reference SANBO in Memo 

NAME              

ADDRESS     CITY/STATE   ________ZIP   

PHONE      E-MAIL______________________________________ 

DONATION AMOUNT ENCLOSED        ______ 

For monetary donations of $125 or more, please accept our gift to you and circle a size below for a sponsor t-shirt.  

SHIRT SIZE S  M  L  XL  XXL  XXXL 

Mail your check to:  SANBO c/o Debby Ward, P.O. Box 257, Port Bolivar, Texas 77650 

 

Please “like” us and “share” our SANBO Facebook page. With help from people like you, we can make a difference 

on the peninsula.  

On behalf of all the animals who can’t bark for themselves, we want to say  

“Thank You” in advance for your consideration. We Woof You! 

Questions? Contact Debby Ward at 713-598-8338 or Debbie Ploeger at 409-790-3624. 


